
Dear parents and carers, 

As we approach the autumn/winter season, we want to ensure that you are aware 

about the risk of winter bugs like flu and norovirus, and the opportunity to protect 

your child’s health with the flu vaccine. Please see a letter attached from Lambeth 

regarding information on flu vaccinations. 

We have also attached a letter from last year regarding awareness of scarlet fever. 

Please remain vigilant and look out for symptoms in your child, because early 

treatment of scarlet fever with antibiotics is important to reduce the risk of 

complications. Remember to contact NHS 111 or your GP if you suspect your child 

has scarlet fever and if they are unwell, keep them at home until at least 24 hours 

after the start of antibiotic treatment to avoid spreading the infection to others. 

We hope you have a restful weekend and stay well. 

Best wishes, 

The nursery team 
 


